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Tobi Fischbein announced his resignation from his position as Bezeq Group’s CFO 

 

Holon, Israel – January 5, 2024 – Bezeq The Israeli Telecommunications Corp., Limited (TASE: 

BEZQ), Israel’s leading telecommunications provider, announced today that Tobi Fischbein, the 

Group's CFO, has asked to end his term of office, after four years. 

During his tenure at Bezeq, he contributed to maintaining the Group's financial strength, the 

successful raising of debt, played a pivotal role in the process for upgrading the Company's credit 

rating, and was responsible for managing relations with the capital markets. 

Tomer Raved, Chairman of Bezeq Group said: “I would like to thank Tobi for his contribution to 

Bezeq Group and for the professionalism and partnership he demonstrated throughout his tenure. 

We wish him great success in the future." 

Tobi will end his position in the second quarter of this year. The Bezeq Group will start an orderly 

process to find a suitable replacement. 
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